
From Tonia Laconte: 
10/12/07 
 
At the WECA General Meeting on Tuesday, October 9, 2007, Mayor Perez agreed to the WECA 
request to install eight permanent speed tables on Kenyon Street and Girard Avenue, and will do 
so next year if the budget allows.   
 
An additional table for the middle block of Kenyon and Girard will follow, as long as traffic studies 
warrant it.  (I do want to poll people on the middle block of Girard about what they would prefer, 
as some people have indicated they would rather stick with one table where it is now). The 
current, temporary tables will be picked up in November and put back in April.   
 
The city will also begin studying what to do about a raised intersection in front of Noah Webster 
School at Whitney and Cone. 


